
 

 

STICKS AND STONES® 
 

   
 

 A trauma-focused and school-based counseling program that is designed to 

help children and youth to be able to identify and express their feelings in 

healthy ways. 

 

 

Harmony At Home is pleased to announce that we have received a new 

COVID relief funding that has allowed us to expand our Sticks and Stones® 

services through December 31, 2021 to continue supporting students while 

they are in High School. 

 

If you would like more information, please contact Lorena Rodriguez,  

Sticks and Stones Program Manager, at lorena@harmony-at-home.org. 
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